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Update For:  
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Message: Greetings,  
 
The CSBG 24 funding allocation has been submitted to the OHCS fiscal staff and will be in OPUS soon. 
This allocation is the first-quarter allocation or continuing resolution (CR) through November 17, 2023. 
Under this continuing resolution award, CSBG recipients can continue to apply the higher eligibility rate 
of 200% of the Federal Poverty Level (FPL) for services provided through November 17, 2023. 
 
President Biden signed the stopgap spending bill into law averting a shutdown until the new year. 
Funding for the Department of Health and Human Services will expire on February 2, 2024. The use of 
200% FPL has been extended to the second CR. I will continue to update the network as more 
information comes in and when we receive any further award notices. 
 
I appreciate the networks patience and understanding as we wait for the appropriations to be approved 
and completed by Congress. Please reach out to me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
Leeann Marx 
OHCS CSBG Program Coordinator 
Phone 503.979.3053 | Fax 503.986.6877 
Leeann.marx@hcs.oregon.gov | www.ohcs.oregon.gov 
 


